
 
 

 

April 11, 2014 

 

Re: Important Medicaid Fee Schedule Notice  

 

Dear Provider, 

 

Jai Medical Systems Managed Care Organization, Inc. (Jai Medical Systems) would like to 

inform all participating providers of important fee schedule changes affecting the HealthChoice 

Medicaid program.   The effective date for these fee schedule changes is January 1, 2014.  These 

fee schedule changes are mandated by the Affordable Care Act and Maryland Medicaid.  For 

your reference, we have attached the affected Evaluation and Management codes and CY 2014 

rates, which reflect a slightly lower reimbursement rate from CY 2013 rates.  Please note, Jai 

Medical Systems did not receive these new rates until late March 2014.   

 

As a result of the delayed receipt of these new rates from the Department of Health and Mental 

Hygiene (DHMH), HealthChoice Managed Care Organizations will have to recover any 

overpayments.  Claims that have been adjudicated prior to April 4, 2014, with dates of service 

beginning January 1, 2014, will be automatically readjudicated and adjustments will be made to 

reflect the correct rate when applicable.  Please note, only claims submitted with Evaluation and 

Management codes paid at the incorrect rate will be readjudicated.  Jai Medical Systems will 

continue to reimburse participating providers at 101% of the current Medicaid fee schedule for 

Evaluation and Management codes specified by law and regulation.   

 

Please contact our Provider Relations Department if you have any questions or concerns 

regarding this matter.  Our Provider Relations Department can be reached in the office at  

1-888-JAI-1999. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Kristin Yursha 

Director of Provider Relations  


